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Broadfield Primary School 

 

Newsletter Online Edition 

Issue 4 30 November 2018 

Ofsted Report November 2018 

We are very proud to announce that our school received a ‘Good’ from Ofsted following their inspection 

on Wednesday 14th November 2018. Please find attached a copy of the full report which is also 

published on our school website and will be published on the Ofsted website on December 4th 2018. As 

part of his visit, the HMI spent some time in the Early Years, where he was able to observe the children 

hard at work!  

 

Events next week 

Monday 3rd December Sports Assembly 

Friday 7th December Winter Fayre at 2.30pm 

 

Parking reminder 

Please may I remind all parents not to park on the zig-zag lines on Goddard Street, the main car park 

entrance and any residential drive ways. 
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Broadfield Primary School 

Awards 
 

‘Together We Can Achieve’ 

 

 

Best 

Attendance 

This week’s best attenders are: Oak with… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELL DONE! 

 

…99.4% 

Attendance 


